
  

Join us for our next meeting:  

March 12th, 2022 
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Church formerly Skidaway 

Presbyterian Church  (SCC) 
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 Wear your name tag 

 Wear your Mask 

 Your Show and Share 

Remember to bring to our meeting: 

WOW!  Julie Dobson did a great job with 

her workshop on Improvisational Quilting 

after our meeting.  Who knew you could 

cut without a ruler!  I’m sorry several of 

you that signed up, didn’t stay for the 

workshop.  Well our next big event is the 

Retreat – get your plans in shape!  We 

hope to have a fun time as well as a pro-

ductive time.  Please, Please, Please bring a 

pair of Pajamas for a PJ Party (with Prizes).  

We haven’t decided on the categories yet, 

so stay tuned and read your posts when 

they come in your email.  I also want to 

thank Kristie for her presentation on Quilt 

Journaling.  It is a great idea, some of mine 

that I’ve given away aren’t even labeled 

(My Bad).  But I really liked Kristie’s ideas 

and will definitely do better in the future.  

Stay well everyone.  

Laurel 
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Needling News 

 Birthdays this month:   Elaine Rhyne - 10th, Velinda Burnsed - 13th, Terry Dun-
can - 26th. Happy Birthday to you, dear ladies! 

Programs and upcoming events 
Kim Hayes, Vice President, programs@savannahquiltguild.com 

       Happy March to Everyone!  
 
 
 
 

Although I wasn't able to attend last month's meeting, I heard Kristie 
did a fantastic job on her presentation. Thanks for sharing all your valu-
able knowledge with us!  
 
So this month, I will be doing the program. I thought it might be nice 
to deviate a little bit from quilting. I have several pieces of handmade 
lace and hand embroidered cloth that I have purchased on a few of my 
trips. I thought that I would share those with everyone.  
 
April I asked Brenda Dyer, the owner of Savannah Sews, to come and 
talk to us about her new shop. She's a very nice woman and is excited 
to come and speak to us! 
I hope to see you all at the meeting.            
 

Kim  
Behind every quilter is a big pile of fabric!! 
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Thank you, Julie Dobson for introducing Improvisational quilting to us at the Feb-

ruary after-meeting workshop!   It is a great method for creating a modern look-

ing quilt piece in a easy, fun and fast way.  And Julie shared a site for help in se-

lecting colors.  I love that Julie's teaching style makes me feel as though I may 

make something very different from anyone else's, but I'm never making a mis-

take. 

 
March 2022:   Ombre Table Runner with Jeanne Reinisch  
Jeanne took one piece of gradient fabric and turned out a simple table runner 
with a sophisticated color design.  There will be a general post on the SQG web-
site regarding fabric, sewing tools, etc.  No need for a pattern,  just a ruler and ro-
tary cutter. The posting will offer suggestions for selecting fabrics so start your 
fabric search now.  If you're looking for an easy project that can be completed 
quickly, this is the one!  (The photo changed the colors slightly; the original colors 
are more subdued than this photo indicates.) 
 
 
April 2022:   Clutch Wallet with Marilyn Smith 
Marilyn is sharing a method for making a wallet out of your favorite quilt fab-
rics.   There will be a kit that has the pattern and hardware - each participant will 
be responsible for ordering their own kit so, please sign up early and send for the 
kit so you'll be prepared by April's meeting. If you attended the December meet-
ing,  Laurel Mc Keith won a gorgeous wallet made by Marilyn.  Several of us have 
been coveting that wallet ever since!  My name is first on the sign-up sheet so that 
I can have one of my own.  This is your chance, ladies!  The roster is filling up fast! 
 
May - There will be no workshop in May as that is the month when Nancy Ma-
honey is offering a class. 
 
Start making your plans on what workshops you want to attend in 2022...and pre-
pare to have fun! 
 

Jan  

After Meeting Workshops and Sew-Ons  

Jan Smart, workshops@savannahquiltguild.com  
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Things to do this month… 
 
 Come join the fun at the “Friday Sew Bee”.  Four hours of sewing fun with a 

lovely group of ladies that love to quilt.  The Sew Bee meets from 10 am to 2 
pm at Talahi Island Community Center.  Email Renee to reserve your spot 
at rippinrenee@gmail.com. 

 
 Zoom “bees” are continuing every Monday at 11 am. For more information 

please contact Mary Bass at 912-604-7781. 
 
 
 Sewcial: Tuesday, March 22nd at 11:30 am. Houlihan’s, 17029 Abercorn St. (204 

and I95) Savannah 31419. 

      February 21st , Ladies at Cheddar’s Scratch Kitchen. 

 Ruth Rodriguez, Carol Lannom 

 Cindy Ochoa, Jeanne Reinisch 

 Cheryl Dingledine 

      Please text me with your ideas.  

      Ruth 937-248-8076 
 
  Upcoming Quilt Show 

Heart of Georgia Quilt Guild 

Quilt Show 

April 1-2, 2002 9am - 5pm 

Location:       Admission - $7.00 

The Methodist Home     Raffle Quilt 

304 Pierce Avenue     Silent Auction 

Macon, GA 31204      Vendors 

Contact: Helen Anderson    Demonstrations 

Email: haanderson@yahoo.com 

Phone: (478) 957– 9037         

 

mailto:rippinrenee@gmail.com
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Upcoming Classes - Nationally known teachers 

classes@savannahquiltguild.com     Judy Walker 

September: Nancy Sapin of Sulky of America will lead a full day class in Thread 

Sketching Free Motion Basics/Couching & Creating a Landscape.  On Saturday her pro-
gram will be Thread Jazz for Quilting & Embellishing plus Needle& Thread Know How. The 
dates are September 9 & 10. 
   
More information to follow so watch your newsletter! 
 

 
Judy Walker 

 
PS: We are looking for suggestions for classes for 2023. It is not too early as national instructors are in high 

demand and book up quickly. Who would you like to see?  Drop us an email and we will see if they are availa-
ble.  Judy Walker (jwwalker06@icloud.com).  

Savannah Quilt Guild  
Presents Nancy Mahoney 

May 13 & 14, 2022 
 

 

 
 
 

Class: Twisted Logs  
Presenter: Nancy Mahoney  
Date: Friday, May 13, 2022 
Where: Southside Baptist Church 
Time: 9:00 am to 4:00 pm. (Bring a lunch)  
Supply List: Available on line 
Workshop Fee: $50 
Nancy’s  6-hour workshop called "Twisted Logs" will teach how to create a dynamic block 
while learning an easier, quicker and less-waste method of paper foundation piecing.  All as-
pects of foundation paper piecing will be covered, including how to correctly position the right 
fabric piece.  With Nancy's helpful in-class directions you can relax and have fun in this infor-
mation packed class.  You can find the supply list on her website at http://nancymahoney.com/
files/Twisted_Logs_Supply-cutting_list_2020.pdf 
Be sure to reserve your spot for the Friday class today. Sign up.  Payment is due at sign up.  
Nancy Mahoney will present her lecture and trunk show, "Two Block Wonder", at our May 

Quilt Guild meeting, Saturday, May14.  Unlock the mystery and double your quilting fun by 

placing two different blocks side by side to create extraordinary quilts.  You'll learn how every 

quilter, regardless of the skill level, can make unique quilts.  Nancy has made over 70 two block 

quilts and will share tips for successfully pairing up blocks to create dazzling quilts.  

mailto:jwwalker06@icloud.com
http://nancymahoney.com/files/Twisted_Logs_Supply-cutting_list_2020.pdf
http://nancymahoney.com/files/Twisted_Logs_Supply-cutting_list_2020.pdf
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Community Outreach: Nursing Covers & Pillowcases 

Jan Howard, sunfish2@att.net  

Since our January meeting was canceled, we didn't get to do our Community Out-
reach sew. In February, I received 6 nursing covers, 5 blankets, and 32 caps to deliv-
er to the hospital. Thank you to all that contributed!  

Jan 

Community Outreach - Brighten the world of a sick child 

     Cindy Strubbe  

Memorial NICU has let us know they are always in need of preemie 
hats/caps, especially colors for boys. Any knitters/crochet's might 
want to take note of this.  

Nursing covers are always welcomed.  We are the only group that 
supplies them to Memorial.  Instructions are included in the kits, 
along with boning and D-rings.  

Membership News 

Hello Ladies… Have you paid your 2022 Dues? The Guild membership list will be 
updated after the March meeting. At that time, the email list will also be changed 
to reflect current membership.  Don't let this be your last newsletter from the 
guild. Contact Donna Vandable to check your member status  

  
Donna Vandable, Membership Chair 

 

SQG Website News 

If you have any trouble logging on to the website please let me know. A 
request to reset your password will be emailed to you.  
 

Theresa Sapp, Webmaster  
  



Savannah Quilt Guild News   7

 

 Savannah Quilt Guild News 

 

Meeting Minutes  

Meeting Minutes February: Click here to view 

Treasurer’s Report  
Theresa Sapp, treasurer@savannahquiltguild.com   

Full Treasurer’s Report:  Click here to view  

Guild Operating Fund 
 Beginning Balance                   5,490.98 
 Cash In-Dues              420.00 
 Cash Out-Insurance                          265.00 
 Cash Out- Skidaway Comm. Church (rental         200.00 
 Cash Out-Southside Baptist (rental)          675.00 
 February Program                           25.00 
 TICC-rental                            20.00 
 Service Charge                                        .60  
 
Ending Balance – February 22, 2022     4,725.38          
Note: If you are making payments using Venmo, our name for Venmo payments is 

sqgpay@savannahquiltguild.com.  The treasurer’s name (Theresa Sapp) may show up dur-

ing the transaction but rest assured that the money goes directly to the guild bank ac-

count.      

 
Budget 
You will find the 2022 SQG Budget on the Guild Documents, Handouts and 
Links page of our website or you can click on this link. 2022 SQG Budget   
Please send any questions to theresasapp@aol.com 

https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/February-2022-Meeting-Notes-copy.pdf
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/March-2022-Treasurers-Report-copy.pdf
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/2022-SQG-budget.pdf
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The deadline for the Newsletter is the 21st of the month.  

Please email your info to:  calredcat@yahoo.com (Carol Lannom) 

To contact Officers and Committee Chairs 

Click here  
Contact Us  

Officers and Committee Chairs - January through December 2022 

President - Laurel McKeith Sewcial - Ruth Rodriguez 

Vice President - Kim Hayes Retreat - Kim Hayes & Lanette Edens 

Secretary - Joanne Simpson Newsletter - Carol Lannom 

Treasurer - Theresa Sapp Website - Theresa Sapp   

Membership - Donna Vandable Friday Bee - Cindy Ochoa 

Classes - Judy Walker Community Outreach  

- Nursing Covers - Jan Howard  

After Meeting Workshops - Jan Smart Community Outreach  

 - Pillowcases -  Cindy Strubbe 
Sunshine Chairman - Cindy Ochoa 

 
Savannah Quilt Guild Annual Retreat  

2022 Retreat 

March 3 - 6 
 

Our 2022 retreat will be at St. Christopher Retreat.   
 

http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us

